Chamberlain, Lisa

From: Leslie

Sent: May 31, 2019 12:02 PM

To: Lakewood Beach Community Council; Chamberlain, Lisa

Cc: Toffoletti, Paul; Pearson, Maria; Wilson, Maureen; Farr, Jason; Collins, Chad; Danko,
John-Paul; Clark, Brad; Johnson, Brenda; Whitehead, Terry; Partridge, Judi

Subject: Re: Drakes Drive Street Naming Motion - June 18th Planning Committee

Hi All: we love Lakewood Beach Road!
Best regards, Leslie and Walter ®ovro -

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.

———————— Original message --------

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council

Date: 2019-05-31 11:20 a.m. (GMT-05:00)

To: "Chamberlain, Lisa" <Lisa.Chamberlain@hamilton.ca>

Cc: "Toffoletti, Paul" <Paul.Toffoletti@hamilton.ca>, Maria Pearson <maria.pearson@hamilton.ca>,
Maureen.wilson@hamilton.ca, jason.farr@hamilton.ca, "Collins, Chad" <chad.collins@hamilton.ca>, john-
paul.danko@hamilton.ca, brad.clark@hamilton.ca, brenda.johnson@hamilton.ca, terry.whitehead@hamilton.ca,
judi.partridge@hamilton.ca

Subject: Drakes Drive Street Naming Motion - June 18th Planning Committee

Good Morning Everyone,

As per the attached Public Notice in yesterday's edition of the Stoney Creek News, a motion is coming forward
from Clr Pearson to rename a portion of the municipally signed Drakes Drive (registered on title as North
Service Road) to Parkedge Drive.

Coincidentally, we were scheduled to speak to Committee on May 14th with a request to waive the street
naming fee, so we could engage the community and allow those of us who live in the area submit suggestions.

No disrespect to Councillor Pearson or the request of Parkedge Drive, but we've had some suggestions already
which we'd like considered. These suggestions might be more significant to the area, it's history and the
community. By way of b.c.c. to the members of LBCC, we are also seeking additional suggestions from the
residents. A list of pre-approved street names is also attached, however we've been told suggestions do not
have to match the list.

To date, the following suggestions have been made (in no particular order) along with some context :

1. Sears Drive - Although the city tends to shy away from naming streets after politicians, in the 80s Bill
Sears was also a principle of the engineering firm involved in developing Lakewood Landing sub-
division (Grays, Drakes, Oceanic, Lakegate) - the adjacent lands to the north. Bill also lives in our
community.




